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  If Anything Happens I Love You Will
McCormack,Michael Govier,2022-09-27 Unimaginable
loss yields to the power of human connection in
this simple, moving story from the filmmakers of
the eponymous Oscar-winning film. An elegy on
grief. Heavy pain exquisitely rendered. Kirkus
Starred Review Based on the Academy Award-winning
animated short by the same name, If Anything
Happens I Love You is a young adult graphic novel
that follows two parents as they reckon with the
loss of their young daughter, Rose, in a school
shooting. Readers follow Rose from “above” as she
watches her parents slowly break down under the
weight and pain of their loss. Throughout the
novel, Rose’s soul seeks to help her parents
reconnect. We learn who Rose was and how much life
she lived in her short time. By incorporating a
wide range of characters, her boyfriend, teacher,
and her cat, Rose is able to introduce healing
into the lives of the people she left behind. If
Anything Happens I Love You may be a story about
loss, but in it we see ourselves—in the grief, the
pain, and, most importantly, in the fight toward
human connection, love, and acceptance.
  Apollo 11 Flight Plan National Aeronautics and
Space Administration,2019-05-02 The original final
edition of the Apollo 11 flight plan, restored and
reprinted for the 50th Anniversary of the moon
landing that took place in 1969.
  Adventure Kartel Ashley Wood,2014-10-28 This
gorgeously oversized hardcover from the creators
of Lore presents the comics, posters, conceptual
designs, sketches, and other beautifully rendered
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miscellany involving Tommy Mission and his
Adventure Kartel in their battles with Zomb MD and
his undead minions. Ashley Wood's artistry is
available to all on a grand 11 x 17 format!
  Louise Haselton Gillian Brown,Leigh Robb,Jenna
McKenzie,2019-11-02 Louise Haselton offers
glimpses of the curious inner lives of everyday
and overlooked things. From the domestic to the
exotic, the natural to the 'made', she
distinctively intuits connections between
seemingly disparate material vernaculars. Haselton
believes in the invisible forces that bind and
repel the world around us. With a witty reverence
for the objects and materials she engages with,
Haselton explores the communicative possibilities
of weight, balance and form within her
predominantly sculptural works. Her practice is
unexpected, unconventional, and exemplary of an
artist especially attuned to the matters which
surround us. Louise Haselton: Act natural is a
compendium of Haselton's works to date including
illustrated essays chronicling the inspirations,
influences and ideas behind her extraordinary
practice of the last twenty-five years.
  Origami Creature Zhen Ming Huang,2017-09-23
Origami itself was usually being used for praying
and blessing, but it gradually develops into
different styles in our life. From living to
science, origami artists and scientists have led
it to another level, which enables it to
communicate with people across cultures and
countries. Somehow origami has become part of our
life.Origami has accompanied me since my
childhood. I broadened my mind and made amazing
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friends with origami. It encourages me to explore
possibilities that I never experienced. After
years, I started establishing my own style of
origami, turning abstract thoughts into papers
with a shape.This is a compilation of all my works
from 2014-2017, focusing mainly on the animals and
fantasies.Some models are my own version of
others' classics, some of them are symbols of my
country. Origami is now a language across ages and
cultures, which groups us together. Here, I share
my passion with you and hope you join us and have
fun in the lovely world of paper creatures.This
year is the second year of Origami Association of
Taiwan. We hold exhibitions on the street and in
the museums. We enjoy every moment and priceless
memories with each other and with origami. In the
end of the book, we will also share those memories
with you.
  Expanded Animation Jeremiah Diephuis,Jürgen
Hagler,Alexander Wilhelm,Michael Lankes,2019-04-30
The symposium Expanded Animation was initiated in
2013 and offered a first approach to the expanded
field of computer animation. In the meantime, it
has become an established part of the Ars
Electronica Animation Festival and the
international competition Prix Ars Electronica
Computer Animation. Every year under an
overarching theme, the symposium has researched
the field of technology and art, animation and
aesthetics, investigated the collapsing boundaries
in digital animation and explored positions and
future trends. Much like the first conferences on
computer animation at Ars Electronica in the
1980s, practice and theory are equally important.
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The richly illustrated publication Expanded
Animation. The Anthology features contributions
from speakers and artist positions from the past
five years and presents an overview of the prize
winners in Computer Animation.
  Dragons and Other Fantastic Creatures in Origami
John Montroll,2014-03-19 Instructions for 27
models of fantasy figures including 10 dragons, a
wizard, ogre, unicorn, phoenix, and other
imaginary creatures--
  The NES Omnibus Brett Weiss,2020-11-28 The NES
Omnibus: The Nintendo Entertainment System and Its
Games, Vol. 1 (A-L), covers the first half of the
NES library in exhaustive and engaging detail.
More than 350 games are featured, including such
iconic titles asCastlevania, Donkey Kong, Double
Dragon, Duck Hunt, Final Fantasy, and The Legend
of Zelda. Each game, whether obscure or
mainstream, is given the spotlight. In addition to
thorough gameplay descriptions, the book includes
reviews, memories, historical data, quotes from
vintage magazines, and, best of all, nostalgic
stories about many of the games from programmers,
authors, YouTube celebs, and other industry
insiders. The book also features more than 1,500
full-color images, including box art, screenshots,
and vintage ads.
  Origami and Math John Montroll,2012 Presents
instructions for folding thirty-nine origami
models, from geometrical figures to an elephant--
each made from a single sheet of paper--that
emphasize the mathematical principles behind each
design.
  Papa! Philippe Corentin,1997 Papa! Papa! There's
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a monster in my bed! But just who exactly is the
monster in this story? Children and parents alike
will giggle as they learn that monsters come in
all different shapes and sizes.
  Hidden Alliances Elisabeth Schimana,2020-02-18
Where are all of the women in the avant-garde
electronic music scene? Anyone who thinks they do
not exist is totally wrong. It is, however, a fact
that hardly anyone has done any research on them
or written about them. Wondering about a world
allegedly lacking in female electronic musicians,
Elisabeth Schimana began a search in the late
1990s and the initial results of her research went
into her performance Portrait 01 - Die Futuristin
(Portrait 01 - the female futurists). Her research
brought her into the sphere of electronic music,
which culminated in the founding of the IMA-
Institute for Media Archaeology. Now, this
publication presents twenty female artists and
their work. The artists create a somewhat
different picture of the creation and development
of electronic music. This illustrated volume is as
intriguing as it is fascinating, and, above all, a
significant portrait of this new history.
  Demons in the Darkness Keith Hammond,2016-09-26
Cross Man and his team of stronghold destroyers
battle Satan and his den of demons in another epic
and exciting adventure.
  Vision Vol. 2 Tom King,2016-11-30 Collects
Vision (2015) #7-12. The epic conclusion of the
story that everyone is talking about! Once upon a
time, a robot and a witch fell in love. But the
story of Scarlet Witch and Vision was just the
start. Vision has built a new life for himself � a
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new family. Yet while every family has its share
of skeletons in the closet, for the Visions those
skeletons are real. And now the family�s facade is
crumbling. The Avengers know the truth. That
Vision�s wife has killed. That the synthezoid lied
to protect her. And that lie will follow lie,
death will pile upon death. The Avengers know they
need to act. Tragedy is coming, and it will send
the Android Avenger into a devastating
confrontation with Earth�s Mightiest Heroes.
Nobody is safe.
  Interface Cultures Christa Sommerer,Laurent
Mignonneau,Dorothée King,2015-07-31 From media art
archeology to contemporary interaction design -
the term interface culture is based on a vivid and
ongoing discourse in the fields of interactive
art, interaction design, game design, tangible
interfaces, auditory interfaces, fashionable
technologies, wearable devices, intelligent
ambiences, sensor technologies, telecommunication
and new experimental forms of human-machine,
human-human and machine-machine interactions and
the cultural discourse surrounding them. This
book's aim is to give an overview of the current
state of interactive art and interface technology
as well as an outlook on new forms of
hybridization in art, media, scientific research
and every-day media applications.
  Erotic Origami Marc Kirschenbaum,2019-08-14
Erotic Origami will satisfy the adult-oriented
cravings of origami aficionados. Over 600 full-
color illustrations will guide you to recreate
twelve origami pieces. A chapter on materials and
methods is also included, so you can make your
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models as presentable as possible.
  Folding Paper Meher McArthur,Robert J.
Lang,2013-08-06 This beautiful origami art book is
a collection of the best contemporary pieces from
some of the worlds most renowned papercraft
artists. Thanks to pioneering masters such as Dr.
Robert J. Lang, origami has transcended its humble
roots as a traditional Japanese papercraft to take
its place among the global fine arts. In Folding
Paper: The Infinite Possibilities of Origami, Dr.
Lang and Asian art curator Meher McArthur
chronicle origami's remarkable evolution and
showcases the widespread applications of paper
folding solutions in the fields of contemporary
mathematics, engineering, design, and the
international peace movement. Based around a
groundbreaking museum show by the same name,
Folding Paper features the work of more than forty
leading origami artists from around the world. It
traces the development of paper folding in both
the East and the West, recognizing the global
influences on this international art form. Now in
the early twenty-first century, origami is a
sophisticated fine art form consisting of many
different styles, from representational to
geometric, abstract, and even conceptual. It has
become a symbol of peace, an inspiration for
engineers, and a conduit for scientific
advancement. Featured origami artists include:
Brian Chan Erik Joisel Erik and Martin Demaine
Tomoko Fuse Daniel Kwan Michael LaFosse Jeannine
Moseley Akira Yoshizawa Combining Dr. Lang's and
McArthur's illuminating narrative history with
lavish color photographs of more than sixty
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breathtaking works—from Joel Cooper's haunting
Cyrus mask to Linda Tomoko Mihara's delicate Crane
Cube to Eric Joisel's lifelike Pangolin
model—Folding Paper is an enthralling introduction
to the contemporary art of paper folding.
  Modern Kusudama Origami Ekaterina
Lukasheva,2015-09-21 Discover kusudama, the paper
sphere, formed by modular origami construction
techniques. The figures created through modular
origami are highly symmetric, because they are
made from multiple equivalent units or modules.
The method of modular origami offers a great
flexibility in shapes you can achieve, while
keeping the single unit relatively simple/ Modular
origami is a great hobby for those who adore
origami and construction sets.This guide presents
step-by-step instructions for over 30 elaborate
modular origami figures that range difficulty from
easy stars to intricate kusudamas. The most of the
models in this book are brand new and have never
been published to the wide audience.
  Cyclopedia Anatomicae Gyorgy Feher,2005-12-31
Drawing school - Human anatomy - Animal anatomy -
Comparative anatomy_
  Stephen Bowers Damon Moon,John Neylon,2013 This
is the first major publication devoted to Stephen
Bowers' craft. Mapping the artist's inspirations,
influences and ideas, detailing the formation and
development of his practice, this book discusses
his creative techniques and methods, and explains
the importance of his collaborative approach to
making work. His career extends over 35 years.
  Kusudama Ball Origami,Makoto Yamaguchi,2000-04
Illustrated explanations for making earrings,



10

holiday decorations, window hangings, containers
and decorative origami balls.
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